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SANEX(R)

TRI-KIL 
SUPREME WEED KILLER

DOMESTIC

For Control of Hard-to-Kill Weed Species in Lawns

Controls: Bedstraw, Black Medick, (Yellow Clover), Buttercup, 
Chickweed, Clover, Dandelion, Devil's Paint Brush, English Daisy, 
Ground Ivy (Creeping Charlie), Heal-All, Knotweed, Narrow-leaved  
Plantain (Ribgrass), Poison Ivy, Ragweed, Shepherd's purse, Wild 
White Clover.

500 mL (1 L) (2 L) (4 L)

GUARANTEE: 

2,4-D ........................95 g/L 
Mecoprop (d-isomer) ..........50 g/L 
Dicamba........................9 g/L 

(All present as amine salts)

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 19395 P.C.P. ACT

SANEX AGRO INC.
36 Head Street
Dundas, Ontario

L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS:



1 tsp. = 5 mL     1 tsp. = 15 mL

Mix 6 mL Tri-Kil per litre of water. Spray 20 litres of mixture 
evenly over 100 m2. Apply in late spring or early fall on 
actively growing weeds. Avoid applications during long dry 
periods.  Repeat as  necessary. Fertilize and water lawn after 
weeds are killed, to fill any bare spots.

PRECAUTIONS:
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid contact with skin, eyes and 
clothing. Protective clothing and equipment: Wear long-sleeved 
shirt, long pants, socks, shoes and chemical-resistant (e.g. 
rubber) gloves. Operator use precautions: Rinse gloves before 
removal. Wash hands before eating, drinking, using tobacco or 
using the toilet. If pesticide penetrates clothing, remove 
immediately; then wash thoroughly and put on clean clothing. 
Remove clothing and launder separately before reuse and promptly 
and thoroughly wash hands and exposed skin with soap and water, 
then shower. Reuse gloves for pesticide application only.

Avoid spray drift onto susceptive plants. Spray injurious to many 
cultivated species. Do not apply when rain is expected. Do not 
water within 24 hours of spraying. Do not use on Bent grasses. Do 
not use same sprayer for other uses. Do not apply on newly seeded 
lawns until after 3rd mowing. Do not store near seeds, feeds, 
fertilizers, insecticides or fungicides.

Reentry interval for turf: Do not allow people (other than the 
applicator) or pets on the treatment area during application. Do 
not enter treated areas until spray has thoroughly dried.

Maximum application frequency to turf: For good turf/lawn 
management, normally two applications per year per treatment site 
are adequate. This does not include spot treatments.

FIRST AID: 

If swallowed, induce vomiting.  Obtain prompt medical attention 
or contact a Poison Control Centre.  If in eyes, flush with clear 
water for 15 minutes and get medical attention or contact a 
Poison Control Centre.  If on skin, wash with soap and water.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse container.  Wrap in newspaper and dispose 
of empty container with household garbage.



(R) Registered trademark of Sanex Agro Inc.

******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service. 
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